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Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
On Tuesday 4th June Year 1 will be travelling by bus to visit the Sir Thomas Brisbane Planetarium 
and the Botanic Gardens at Mt Coot-tha.  

 

Learners will visit the Planetarium and view a curriculum aligned presentation in the Cosmic 
Skydome. We will then spend the remainder of the day at the gardens, observing the different 
plants and landscapes. This excursion links to topics in HASS and Science for the semester and it is 
anticipated that all children will participate. 
 
To ensure we have enough time to cover our program for the day, students must be at their 
classroom at 8:45am ready to depart at 9am. We will depart the Botanic Gardens at 2pm and 
students will go home as per normal at 3pm.   
 

• Requirements: Packed morning tea & lunch, drink (water) in a small back pack or zipped bag  

• Dress: School uniform with hat  
 

• COST: $25.00 

• Payment and permission due by: Tuesday 28th May  
 
Please complete the online consent form via QParents. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year One Teachers 
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